LISTER MEETING WITH CANAAN NATURALLY CONNECTED
DECEMBER 8, 2023


The meeting between the Listers and Canaan Naturally Connected opened at 4:35PM.   Those present:  Noreen Labrecque (lister)Diana Rancourt, Georgianna Carr and Frank Sawicki (members of CNC).
The CNC have purchased the property at 55 Power House Road.   They were in to present PRV-317 Vermont Property Tax Public, Pious, or Charitable Exemption form along with supporting documentation. The required documentation that was presented:
A) Organizational documents
1. Corporation:  Article of Incorporation & Bylaws.  – Included 
B) Organization’s mission Statement – Included
C) IRS tax-exempt determination letter and proof of income usage, if applicable –  Included 
D) Deed to property – Included along with minutes to meeting approving purchase.
E) Any other relevant documents. 
No determination could be made by the Listers as there was only one Lister present and a majority of the board would need to make that decision.  
Noreen will present all documents to the other board members, and they will send a letter of the decision to the Canaan Naturally Connected Board members. 
The December 8, 2023 meeting was adjourned at 4:45PM.
     
